
Newsletter  
26.10.2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

What a wonderful half term it’s been at Watermoor! It’s worth reflecting upon some of the 

many ways in which the school has grown and flourished this term: 

 We implemented ELS, a new phonics scheme, in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, and can 

already see the positive impact it is having on children’s reading skills 

 We incorporated a new approach to writing across the school, The Write Stuff which 

enables children to write more frequently and with clear structure 

 We welcomed parents and carers into school for several events, including Meet the 

Teacher sessions, a phonics/early reading workshop and tours for Reception 2024. 

 We introduced reflection spaces in every classroom, centred around our vision and 

values, where children can spend a moment in quiet thought, prayer or reflection 

 We updated our display policy to create neutral, hessian displays around the school 

which reduce sensory overwhelm and promote a calm, purposeful learning environment 

We look forward to many more developments to celebrate next term... 
 

Half Term Updates: 

We return to school on Monday 6th November. 
 

Please see the Cirencester Rocks newsletter for details of lots of things to do 

with the family over half term: https://tinyurl.com/bdzbt7ff 

 

Places where children eat for free (or £1) over half term: 

Skate Park:  

We continue to work with  local police regarding incidents involving the skate park. Over the 
holidays, please ensure your child is supervised whilst playing at the skate park or in any public 

spaces in and around Cirencester.  

 

Key events after half term: 

 

Best wishes for a wonderful half term, 

 

Mrs Lois Smith  

Headteacher 

 

 

Mon 6th 
Nov Back to school 

Tues 7th 
Nov  

Wed 8th 

Nov 

 

 

Thurs 9th 

Nov 

 

Fri 10th 
Nov 

School Discos 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Henry  

Y1:  Polly 

Y2: Chelsey 

Y3: Ethel 

Y5: Aubree 

Y6: Jarrett 

House Cup:  

Middle-Earth 

https://tinyurl.com/bdzbt7ff

